
Dear friends and supporters, 

It's a bright snowy day here in Minnesota. Now we have a fresh coat of 

nearly four inches. I guess one could say this one might be around for a while. 

We are dropping you another note about the Chimane Radio ministry. We 

are still in the "process" of doing the paperwork for a new license. We ask prayer 

for those working on this, as nothing will be moving very fast during the holidays 

in Bolivia. 

We also wanted to remind you if you give financially to the Chimane Radio 

Ministry, this month will be the last month you can do that. The account for 

Chimane Radio will be no longer exist after December 31, 2021.  

We would like to invite you to help us meet the needs for recording and 

dubbing these video projects. 

This Chimane fellow is recording and 

sending sound clips via email to us from his 

location in Bolivia for the JOHN video. There 

are about 300 audio clips just for episode 

one of JOHN. We are making good progress 

on this film so far. 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 



Two Ayore speakers for the ACTs 

video. 

They are recording from their 

village using cell phones. The fellow 

with the cell phone has to go to a 

high spot on a hill to grab a better 

signal to send the audio clips via 

email. Fun Stuff!  We are making 

progress. 

 

 

If the Lord should lead you in helping us with these recordings instead of 

the Chimane Radio, this is a great ministry need. Please look up the website and 

you can read about and pray for this video ministry. 

Thank you so much for all your prayer, support and faithfulness!  

Merry Christmas! 

Bruce and Jan Johnson and the video team 

 

You can send you gifts to the address below or visit our website at: 

https://www.johnsonsbolivia.org/overview/   Then click on the John Video link. 

 Ethnos 360  

312 W 1st St 

Sanford, FL 32771 

 

https://www.johnsonsbolivia.org/overview/

